
 

 

 

 

Sun City West Foundation 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

For immediate release 

May 8, 2017 
 

Contact Karen Bertelsen, Marketing 

 

 

Sun City West Foundation Again provides  

FREE Space to AARP! 

 
Among the many free services available in our community AARP Tax Aide shines.  Each 

year, Sun City West Foundation provides FREE space to AARP from the first of January 

through mid-April as a service to residents.  The Foundation includes upgraded internet 

connections exclusively for tax-aide so that returns can be filed electronically. 

 

On April 14th, AARP Tax Aide officially concluded the 2017 year.  They were able to 

prepare taxes for 2,800 residents at no charge to them.   

 

AARP relies on local volunteers who take pride in serving their peers. They are 

thoroughly trained, tested and certified in tax law.  Training is focused on the tax needs of 

low and middle income taxpayers with special emphasis on the unique needs of seniors 

although they serve everyone in the community. Volunteers are also needed to work on 

non-tax specific duties – so there is something for everyone.  If you are interest in 

volunteering, visit www.aztax-aide.org 

 
 

 
 

 


